
 

 

 
 

STAFF HEARING OFFICER 
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 

Susan Reardon  
Staff Hearing Officer/Senior Planner  
 
 

DAVID GEBHARD PUBLIC MEETING ROOM 
630 GARDEN STREET 

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 20, 2013 
9:00 A.M. 

  
 

 
 

NOTICE  IS  HEREBY  GIVEN   
THAT  THE  MARCH  20,  2013  STAFF  HEARING  OFFICER MEETING  

HAS  BEEN  CANCELLED. 
 
 

ALL  ITEMS SCHEDULED  FOR  THE  MARCH 20, 2013  MEETING ARE 
RESCHEDULED  TO  APRIL 3, 2013. 

 
 

THE  NEXT  REGULARLY SCHEDULED HEARING  DATE  IS 
WEDNESDAY,  APRIL  3,  2013. 
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